
Dear All
Join us to worship our great God this Sunday.
Notices for the coming week are listed below.
Clive Bailey
We are pleased to report Clive has come through his operation and is recovering well. The
family thank you all for your prayers and support.

The Minister
Iain has been diagnosed with haemochromatosis-he has too much iron in his blood! The 
treatment will take up to 6 months but he will continue in the ministry during this time

For the remainder of this year the Lord’s Supper will be celebrated on the second Sunday 
of the month. Our provisional date for the first service at The Barracks is Sunday 13/10/19.
Kind regards

Allan

22 September 2018

11 am Service of worship in the Smith Museum:  Rev Iain MacAskill
 5 pm  Prayer meeting at The Well
 6 pm  The Well: Rev Iain MacAskill.

• You are warmly invited to join the pre-service prayer group in the Smith cafe from 
10.15 am on Sunday mornings.

• Wee Wellies - Tuesday 24th September 10:30am at The Well 
• Falkirk ELF – Joint prayer event Wed 25th Sept 7:30PM Inchyra Grange Hotel. This 

will be an opportunity for churches to come together and pray for local, national and
international issues. The speakers on the evening are Alistair Barton, Ian Macaskill 
and David Campbell.

• Services next Lord's Day 29/09/19 Morning John Caldwell, Evening Rev Phil 
Stogner 

Please remember all the church activities in your prayers. 
These notices appear weekly on our website: www.stirlingfreechurch.co.uk 
Please visit this website to see more details of what is happening each week

http://www.stirlingfreechurch.co.uk/

